
Any questions, please contact Lauren Tucker 
 tuckerL7@southernct.edu

Reading, Writing, Math, and Behavior

Sessions focused on Progress
Monitoring  in:

https://connecticut.exceptionalchildren.org/  

CT CEC Annual
Virtual Conference

Progress
Monitoring...Are We

Measuring up?

December 9, 2022
9:00-1:30pm

NOW!
Register https://bit.ly/CTCEC22reg

Join us for a morning of sharing tools, strategies,
and resources around progress monitoring.  

https://connecticut.exceptionalchildren.org/
https://connecticut.exceptionalchildren.org/
https://bit.ly/CTCEC22reg

